
 

 
 

THE AWARD FOR EXCELLENCE IN PRESIDENTIAL NEWS COVERAGE BY VISUAL 

JOURNALISTS 

CALL FOR ENTRIES 

 

The White House Correspondents' Association is pleased to announce competition for the WHCA Visual 

Journalism Award for excellence in visual news coverage of the White House. 

 

The prize recognizes a video or photojournalist for uniquely covering the presidency from a journalistic 

standpoint, either at the White House or in the field. This could be breaking news, a scheduled event or 

feature coverage. Visual journalists are an essential part of the White House press corps, bringing 

indelible images of the president and presidency to millions of readers and viewers throughout the world. 

 

Competition is open to all visual journalists who cover the White House on a regular basis, or whose 

reporting is primarily devoted to coverage of the White House or the presidency.   

 

The award will be based on a single piece of visual journalism during the year ending December 31, 

2024. Each entry is limited to one photo or video. Each candidate may submit up to 5 separate entries.  

 

There is a prize of $2,500, and it will be presented at the association’s annual dinner on April 26, 2025. 

 

ENTRIES MUST BE SUBMITTED BEFORE 5 PM EST, FRIDAY FEBRUARY 28, 2024. 

  

For more information, contact Executive Director Steve Thomma at director@whca.press 

 


